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DATE: 08/29/2012

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Police Seek Public's Help Identifying Burglary Suspects
CASE NO.: 12160038

INCIDENT DATE :08/20/2012

INCIDENT TIME: 12:22 PM

INCIDENT LOCATION: 100 block of North 2nd Avenue East

SUBJECT: Police Seek Public's Help Identifying Burglary Suspects

BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen (218) 390-2232

On Monday, August 20th, 2012 at 12:22 PM Duluth Police responded to the 100 block of
North 20d Avenue East and took a report of a burglary that had just occurred there. The caller
said that two males who posed as construction workers entered an apartment in the by breaking
the door and then stole belongings.

A surveillance camera captured images of the suspects. Duluth Police are seeking the public’s
help in identifying them. If anyone has any information, has seen or knows the whereabouts of
the suspects they are asked to call Duluth Police Property Crimes Investigator Kristina Schulte
at (218) 730-5717.
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